
       Notice of Public Hearing 

                      SB 2 Ballot Question 

 

 

The Moultonborough Board of Selectmen will hold a 

public hearing on petitioned SB2 ballot question to be acted 

upon by the voters on March 8, 2011. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held at: 

 

Thursday, February 17, 2011 

7:00 p.m. 

At 

Moultonborough Town Hall 

6 Holland Street  

Moultonborough, NH 03254 

 

If you are unable to attend, but wish to submit comments, 

please do so by the close of business on the hearing date to 

Mr. Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator, at PO Box 139 

Moultonborough, NH 03254, or by fax to 603-476-5835 or 

by email to cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov. 

 

Posted this 7th day of February, 2011. 

 

/s/ Carter Terenzini 

     Town Administrator 
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